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Lighthouse Christian School 
6800 West 5th St. Jacksonville, Fl. 32254 

(904) 854-4599 

www.lighthousechristianschool.net 

From the Director’s Desk:   Dear Parents, 

I absolutely love this time of the year! I love the cooler weather, the approaching 
holidays, and the opportunities to spend time with friends and family. If we stop 
and think about it, we have so much to be thankful for. God has truly blessed us in 
so many ways. I want to thank each family for the opportunity to not only educate 
your child, but to help mold them into the person that God created them to be. I 
am very confident that God is going to continue to bless Lighthouse Christian 
School as we seek to glorify Him!   God Bless,       Yvette Postell 

November Birthdays: 

William    11/8 

Garrett      11/20 

November Events: 

Nov. 6th     Progress Reports     

Nov. 12th   No School 

Nov. 23rd - Nov. 27th 

Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 30th  Students return 

 

 


